
Submitter: Candis Yow 

On Behalf 
Of: 

Ladies Hunting Camps 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB3086 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify for HB 3086, As a Hunter, Mother, and 

Grandma of hunters the conservation and preservation of our Wildlife and Habitat is 

vitally important to me here in Oregon as well as across the Nation. If I could achieve 

one goal in life it would be to make sure my grandchildren have the same 

opportunities as I have had to live in a Beautiful State with endless opportunities to 

hunt, hike and enjoy our wildlife in God's Country.   We all know our wildlife is 

suffering, herd numbers are way down, poaching is all-time high, predators are 

outnumbering our wildlife, I could go on, but it isn't very often that we have a bill 

come through that is actually a positive move in favor of our wildlife.  HB 3086 is.  

The Redistricting that has taken place in our State has left some of our best lands 

without representation for our Wildlife, and this would allow that to change.  For the 

future of our generations, as well as the future of our wildlife, I ask that you vote yes 

to support HB 3086.  Thank you so much for your time today,  Candy Yow  

Owner/Founder of Ladies & Youth Hunting Camps  


